
 

NEXTGEN NIGHT: A FAMILY FAITH FORMATION KICK-OFF! 

 

Calling all children, youth, and parents! 

Join us for NEXTGEN Night, an exciting evening dedicated to the next generation 

 of faith formation at Holy Trinity Parish - Newburg. 

This event is the perfect opportunity to learn more about our upcoming programs,  

connect with other families, and discover how we’re nurturing faith for all ages. 
 

 

Bring the whole family and join us as we embark on this exciting new chapter of faith formation! 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

For more information, contact Missy Rank, Director of NEXTGEN - HolyTrinityRelEd@gmail.com 

 

 

WHEN:  Thursday, August 14, 2025 at 6:00 PM 
*Hot Dogs, Chips, Veggies & Dessert will be provided! 

WHERE:  Holy Trinity Parish, Newburg  
*In Front of the Parish Office  (Rain location: Church Basement) 
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